
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: Plan Commission 

From: Lily Paul, Associate Planner 

Date: August 31, 2022 

Re: Park Donation Application Review 

 

Don Mohr has submitted an application for a park bench donation in memory of his late 
wife, Nancy Peters. He requests for the bench to be placed on the Konkapot Creek Trail, as 
that is where Nancy grew up.  

 
The memorial plaque for the bench will say: 
 

Nancy Jean Peters 
Live Love Laugh 

 
This bench will follow the new bench standard. There have been several park bench 
donations submitted for Konkapot trail this year. Donations are a first come first served 
basis. Installation of 3 benches on the Konkapot trail have begun, and staff will diligently 
work with the donor to pick a spot that is spread out from the others. 
 
Staff Recommendation 
Staff recommends to approve both park bench donations and grant staff to work with the 
families to install the bench in a more precise location in the general vicinity that was 
requested. 


